
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

WineFeast 2011

Thanks to everyone who 
coordinated this event, 
volunteered their time and 
attended. It was a lot of fun and 
helped raised a lot of money for 
great causes! 

Bowling FunRaiser

Nearly $15,000 was awarded last 
week to local charities as a result 
of our annual Bowling 
FunRaiser. Beneficiaries 
include: Take 5, The Girl Scouts, 
The Oshkosh Area Community 
Food Pantry, D.A.R.E. and 
Cerebral Palsy. Way to go 
Rotarians! 

Shelter Box Update

We’ve nearly raised enough to 
purchase three Shelter Boxes to 
help victims in Japan. Not only 
did our club transfer money from 
the Kenya Hospital project (see 
more details on how “paying it 
forward” resulted in raising even 
more money for The Kenya
project on page 2 of The Hub)
we’ve also collected nearly 
$2,000 in additional individual 
donations. There is still time to 
help – make a pledge today!

Rotarian on the Road

Mike Lyster will do anything for 
a makeup meeting – including 
traveling to Mexico. While in 
Cozumel, Mike (and his wife 
Linda) attended a local Rotary 
Club meeting. Through a 
translator Mike explained some 
of the great things our club does 
and the Cozumel Rotarians were 
VERY impressed. 

Topic: “Club Business / Outbound 
Student Exchange Program”
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

April 13

April 20

April 27

Angie McCarthy: Child 
Abuse Prevention

Wendy Schaefers & 
Renee Vanden Heuvel, 
Mission Trip to Haiti

Ken Friedman, Trip to 
India

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(April 11)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

April 9 The Second City at The 
Grand Opera House, 5 p.m. 
reception, 7:00 p.m. show.
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Good News

Last month it was announced 
that our club decided to transfer 
$1,000 earmarked for the Kenya 
Hospital project towards a 
purchase of a Shelter Box for 
victims of the earthquake and 
tsunami in Japan. At last week’s 
meeting we learned that this 
decision was shared with a 
generous soul in our community 
– who recognized the great need 
to continue to support the Kenya 
project. A $5,000 donation was 
made to our club and 
specifically earmarked to go 
towards the Kenya project –
making up the difference and 
then some. Even non-Rotarians 
appreciate the value of our 
charitable efforts! Thank you to 
those involved with this 
wonderful donation.

The Second City

Join your fellow Rotarians for a 
night of laughs at the historic 
Grand Opera House on 
Saturday, April 9 for a 
performance by The Second 
City.  The most famous 
improvisational comedy troupe 
in existence, The Second City is 
a breeding ground for today’s 
biggest comedic names 
including: Tina Fey, Bill Murry, 
Joan Rivers, Stephen Colbert 
and the late Chris Farley. 

Tickets are $16 each and 
Rotarians are invited to attend a 
private reception in the Grand 
Lounge (including food) for an 
additional $10 (payment for food 

will be taken care of at the 
reception – see Jeff Potts the 
night of the show). The 
reception starts at 5 p.m. and the 
show is at 7 p.m. Contact Tom 
Hallquist for tickets and more 
information. 

Dancing with Little Stars

Dancing with the “Little Stars” 
will be held on Friday, April 8th

at the Oshkosh Convention 
Center. This fundraiser benefits 
abused children in Winnebago 
County. Club members 
participating include: Jacci 
Belter, Julie Corcoran Pollnow, 
Nicole Peterson and Jason 
Henderson. See one of them 
today for more information. 

Twitter

Our Rotary Club is now on 
Twitter. If you use this social 
networking site be sure to follow 
@OshkoshRotarySW and help 
spread the word to build our 
followers. If you haven’t taken 
the Twitter plunge.. this may be 
the perfect opportunity. 

Girl Scout Cookies

On Saturday April 9 help 
support the Girl Scounts by 
stopping by Festival Foods in 
Oshkosh from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
and purchasing some cookies. 
They’re very close to reaching 
their goal of 1.9 million boxes 
sold. 

Weekly Invocations

April         David Green

Weekly Greeters                                            

April 6 Don Richter & Jim Chitwood

April 13   Jeff Krueger & Jeff Potts

April 20  John Davis & Mike Lyster

April 27 Brenda Frank & Carol Bricco

May 4 Amy Montgomery & Deb 
Lederhaus

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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